
-------- Original message -------- 

From: Evan Parker  

Date: 6/6/17 4:52 PM (GMT-08:00)  

To: "Lori S. Liu"  

Subject: Please support the proposed Baylands plan  

 

Dear Mayor Lori S. Liu, 

 

I MOSTLY support the proposed plan to develop Brisbane's Baylands site with a plan that 

includes both residential and commercial uses. 

 

Those who are concerned about potential contamination on the site should be equally concerned 

regardless of use. 

 

However, I strongly urge Brisbane to encourage MORE housing units by increasing height of 

select buildings, adding more mixed use structures that include both residential and commercial. 

 

There is no reason a parcel this large should ONLY have 4,400 housing units. 

 

 

On behalf of myself, hundreds of Brisbane residents, and thousands of Bay Area advocates, I 

encourage you to do the right thing for Brisbane and the Bay Area.  Please support the proposed 

plan, but urge that it be bolder, larger and think bigger. 

 

Bad policy has created a housing crisis in our region. It's time to change that with good policy. 

 

 

Regards,  

Evan Parker  

 


